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Comments for Public Posting: Please. Many homeowners in your own district will be unable to
continue paying their mortgages and property taxes if deprived of
the right to utilize their OWN properties to subsidize -
respectfully and responsibly. Short term rentals are crucial to
maintaining our economy - and keeping families in their homes.

Thank you.



